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 10th April 2017 
 
Dear Doug, 
 
Brookend Street, Ross On Wye – Proposed Limited Waiting & Prohibition of Waiting 
Traffic Regulation Order. 
 
 
I refer to your e-mail and attached letter dated 29th March 2017, seeking West Mercia Police’s 
views in respect of the proposal to formalize the existing parking restrictions on Brookend 
Street, Ross on Wye, as shown in plan ref 3409-12. 
 

I have examined the proposals, as shown on the drawings you provided and visited the location 
on 6th April 2017 and can confirm that we have no formal objection.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ian Connolly 
Traffic Management Advisor 
Warwickshire Police & West Mercia Police 
  



 

 

 
 
 
 
From: Hepworth, David [mailto:dhepworth@herefordshire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 29 March 2017 14:32 
To: Amol Pisal 
Subject: FW: Aldi - Informal Consultation Letter 
 
Dear Amol 
 
Thank you for consulting with the council’s parking services team. I presume that this is to help the 
delivery lorries in accessing the Aldi store. As such we are happy to support the proposal but would like 
to point out that disabled blue badge holders will be entitled to park for up to 3 hours on yellow lines 
unless you also introduce a prohibition of loading/unloading. 
 
Kind Regards 
Dave 
 
David Hepworth 
Parking Services Manager 
Herefordshire Council 
Town Hall 
10 St. Owen Street 
Hereford  
HR1 2SP 
 
Tel. 01432 - 383276 
email: dhepworth@herefordshire.gov.uk 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  



 

 

 
From: "Cutter, Phillip (Cllr)" <pcutter@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Date: 1 April 2017 at 19:13:40 BST 
To: Amol Pisal <Amol@adltraffic.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Aldi - Informal Consultation Letter 

I am the local County Councillor for this area therefore I shall need FULL information about this 
application re this application in writing please. 
Yellow lines were painted on the road outside right opposite Aldi without permission, by them and I think 
the subject of inforcement action? 
I have been away on holiday but I am now back in action. 
Regards, 
Cllr Phil Cutter, 
Chairman HC planning committee 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
From: deputy [mailto:deputy@rosstc-herefordshire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 03 May 2017 11:37 
To: Amol Pisal 
Cc: Doug Brodie 
Subject: RE: Brookend Street - Proposal for Traffic Regulation Order 

 
Dear Amol 
 
The Town Council Planning Committee looked at the TRO proposal at its meeting last night and are happy for it to 
go ahead. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rachel 
 
Mrs Rachel Lewis, Deputy Town Clerk, 
Ross-on-Wye Town Council 
The Corn Exchange, High Street, Ross-on-Wye, Herefordshire, HR9 5HL 
 
Telephone: 01989 562373    
http://www.rosstc-herefordshire.gov.uk   
 


